
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 27941/2022/GS/FIN/Auditors 21 November 2022 

Subject: Withdrawal of invitation and request for proposals for the External Auditor 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The invitation and request for proposals for the External Auditor of the World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO) dated 19 July 2022 has been withdrawn. The appointment 
of the External Auditor of WMO for the period 1 July 2024 to 30 June 2027 will be addressed at 
a later date. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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